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MESA DEL SOL,

Just checking to make sure you recieved your commission from ti esaie of my br i
earned it. But beyond that, we want to thank you for your service. We knew from the start that you were the

right Realtor to handle this. You have gone above and beyond to help us and we are very grateful. It's been a
rough road but, with your help, it has straightened out. It has been a pleasure getting to know you. You are a
credit to your profession and from the sound of it, a good family man, as well. We wish you all the best in your
future endeavors and God's blessings on you and your dear family.

With warmest regards:

Donald and Annette Sabo. (®):928-366-0000




